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December 13, 2006

Dear Rosemarie and Mark:

Thank you for all of your efforts to raise awareness and financial support for Ohio State
University Medical Center for Spinal Cord Injury Research.

Your personal campaign — the Universal Design Living Laboratory — is an inspiring
program to educate, teach, and mentor the local, state, regional, national, and international
community.

The home that you have designed and will build will offer 78 million Americans who have
physical limitations and challenges, or who wish to remain in their homes as they age, the
opportunity to learn how o improve their lifestyles and activities at home. It will offer
useful ideas to enhance a home’s function for everyone

We're also thrilled that you are incorporaling the concepls of universal design, green
building, and healthy home into the Universal Design Living Laboratory.

Thank you for naming The Ohio State University Medical Center through the Rosemarie
Rossetti Spinal Cord Research Fund as the benefactor of the net proceeds from your
promotional campaign!

And, as always, thank you for all of your efforts to make a difference for everyone.
Sincerely,

William S. Pease, M.D.



